THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
AUSTIN

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

March 12, 1940

Ppr. ¥. C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen:

I am writing to sound you out as to your possible interest in
serving as an instructor in our short term basketball course during the
week of August 12 to 17, at a salary for the period of $160,

I cannot make this as a definite appointment since our plans are not

entirely settled, but I would appreciate an immediate reply from you as
to your possible interest in this,

I am,
Sincerely yours,
D. K. Brace
Chairman
DKB:E




